
 
 

 

 

Dear members, 

 

As you may have already heard, Local 15 representing the city’s inside workers have reached a 

tentative agreement with the City of Vancouver. 

  

We see this as progress towards reaching our own agreement and look forward to meeting with 

the employer again on May 31st. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to each other and the local; please stay tuned for more 

updates from your Bargaining Committee. 

 

In solidarity on behalf of  

your Bargaining Committee: 

 

Kari Scott-Whyte 

Renee Milaney (Chair) 

Greg McLeod 

Tanya Ferry 

Inder Pannu 

Brian Peaslee 

Tamara Coombes (alt) 

 

CUPE Local 391 

t: 604.322.4879 | e: askbargaining@cupe391.ca 

CUPE 391 on Twitter | Facebook | Instagram 

 

CUPE 391 acknowledges that our work takes place on the ancestral, traditional and unceded 

territories of the Squamish, Musqueam, Sechelt, and Tsleil-Waututh First Nations. 
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